Townsend, Erle

From: RANDALL RICHMAN <randrich55@aol.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 4, 2024 2:18 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Electric vehicle mandate

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Sent from my iPhone

| am against any restriction on gasoline, diesel, or natural gas powered cars in the state of
Maine.



